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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
April 14, 2008
Most National Forest/BLM Roads are Still Snowpacked and Closed 
San Juan Public Lands roads are usually open by this time of year, but because of the very heavy snows this winter, most National Forest and BLM roads are still snow packed and closed.  When the snow does begin to melt, saturated roads will remain closed.  If the runoff season is severe, slumps and landslides may also affect access to backcountry roads.  San Juan Public Lands officials continue to monitor road conditions, and National Forest and BLM roads will be opened as soon as possible.

For road status please call the San Juan Public Lands Center at 970 247-4874 or check the website at:
http://www.fs.fed.us/r2/sanjuan/conditions/
San Juan Public Lands Center


15 Burnett Court


Durango, CO 81301


970 247-4874


� HYPERLINK "http://www.fs.fed.us/r2/sanjuan" ��www.fs.fed.us/r2/sanjuan�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.co.blm.gov/sjra/index.html" ��www.co.blm.gov/sjra/index.html�














